To Whom It may Concern,

Please excuse from school from
Thursday May 16th to Monday May 20, 2024 to participate in Next Generation Cup in Dallas Tx. During the
tournament, your student will be playing soccer at an elite level with over 300 teams from all over the country.

We appreciate your school allowing this student/ athlete to participate in this unique event. If you have any
questions or concerns, please feel free to call or email me anytime.

Sincerely,

Roger Sosa
Tournament Director

2631 BRENNER DR., DALLAS TX 75220
CELL: 214.395.7316 | NEXTGENERATIONTOURNAMENT@GMAIL.COM



